
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 24 November 2022 

   

Question  The meeting of full council in October 2020 agreed that 

officers would consult with stakeholders to develop a draft 

maintenance plan for the Council’s footpaths, off-road paths 

and on-street cycle lanes. What is the progress of that plan, 

and when will it be presented to Transport and Environment 

Committee for a decision? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

 
 


